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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I would like to fully support all issues raised in the draft regarding European 
Action in the Field of Rare Diseases. It is essential to join forces at European 
level. This will offer important advantages when it comes to international 
competition regarding research towards molecular pathogenesis, development of 
novel therapeutic strategies and patient care.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sabine Krause 
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